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Employee Benefits Security Administration U.S. Department of Labor,

I'm writing about retaining the fiduciary rule. It’s vital that the labor department implement and
enforce the rule in its current form. I urge the Department of Labor not to water down the
fiduciary rule’s enforcement provisions and not to create massive loopholes in this common-
sense protection for current and future retirees.
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